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June 2011 Newsletter -------Editor = A. E. Keir Nash at aeknash@gmail.com 

SPECIAL 49ERS’ RUMBLE RALLY ISSUE: Attending Club Members = Dave Prato, Marten Walkker,  

Jim Splettstoesser, Bruno and Chris Lucadello, John White, Phyllis Mlynek, Harvey Rawn, and Phil Wilson.  

, 

 
Yosemite Falls in the Mist, May 2011 – Photo taken by Harvey Rawn in Reflective Moment  

After Club Riders’ 49ers Rumble 
 

----For Chris Lucadello’s Narrative of Certain Events in and around the Rumble Rally 

See Top of page 2----- 
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 Lucadellos’ bikes linked, getting a charge 
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Jim Splettstoesser (left) and Marten Walkker (right) – unclear why they are laughing, possibly thinking of getting 

a charge by throwing snowballs at the Lucadellos 

 
Half Dome, Yosemite --- by Harvey Rawn (these 2 photos, not the dome) 
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MEANWHILE  ON ANOTHER SIERRAS’ SURPRISE SPRING WEATHER FRONT --- 

 
Snowbound motorcycle escorts for Amgen’s California Bicycle Rally at its aborted start, May 2011, near the 

Donner Pass.  Discussion as to who should be eaten for lunch – if necessary. Photo by Clubmember David Walls. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Club Dinner Meeting = Mon. June 20, Goleta Sizzler's, 6 PM dinner, 7:30 meeting  
 

Place stamp here 
From: Santa Barbara BMW Riders 

P O Box 6532, Santa Barbara, CA. 
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